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Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Registrations for 2016/2017
Registration for children who wish to start Junior Infants in September 2016 is now open. If you have a child who will be four years old by 1 September 2016, please call to the office and complete an application form as soon as possible. Please also share this information with friends and neighbours and encourage families to apply early. We are a very popular school and places will be taken up quickly!

News this week
Our Junior Infants have taken inspiration from the building site next door and have been learning about ‘construction’ as their theme for this half-term. They have been checking on the site every morning from the windows in the staff room and noticing all of the changes going on. They were thrilled to be invited to visit the site this week and had a wonderful time meeting the builders, looking at the equipment (at a safe distance!) and trying on the builders’ hard hats! They now have their very own construction role play areas in their classrooms and are busy building every day. You can see some photos from their visit on our school Twitter page @stmarysdorsetst or on the school website www.stmarysprimaryschool.ie 

On Thursday, 2nd Class visited the Ilac Library with the volunteers from the Time to Read Programme. The children had a lovely time and were beautifully behaved. The librarian read them a special story and they had some time to choose some books to read themselves too. 

Road Safety 
Last week every class had a visit from the Road Safety Officer to remind children about being safe when crossing the road, wearing a seatbelt in the car and wearing bright colours if they’re on the road in the dark. Please continue to remind your children to be safe in and around the road.

Cold Weather
The cold weather recently has led to quite a few children becoming ill with colds and sore throats. Please ensure your child has a coat, and when necessary, gloves, a scarf and a hat to keep them warm. We are insisting that children wear their coats outside at playtime.

Attendance and Punctuality
With lots of illness this week, attendance was unfortunately not good across the school. Just one class managed to get above our target of 95% and we say well done, once again, to 6th Class with 96%. 

Dates for your diary
Sunday, 7th February – Parish Family Mass at St. Joseph’s Church, Berkeley Road.

Upcoming holidays
One small correction from last week. In the summer, we have a mid-term break. We close at 2.30 p.m. on Friday, 29th April (not 27th) and re-open on Monday, 9th May. 

Have a lovely weekend,


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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